March 9, 2017
Dear Crusader Families, 
Welcome back from vacation!  Thank you for helping us in the recruiting efforts this week of “Bring a Friend”.  We hosted students from Irasburg, Barton, Brownington, Albany and UCA.  Our current enrollment is at 80, with a large graduating class. You’re continued efforts are appreciated.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ren Web is the enrollment tool this year.  Early Bird registration ends tomorrow March 10.  All families must enroll in FACTS at the end of the application.  Once the application is accepted by the office, we will input the total, including the registration fee, books and tuition.  You will have a choice of 1 payment  or 10 payments (an addition of about  $38 fee).   Payments received in full by July 1, will save the registration fee and the FACTS usage fee.   
Winter activities – Burke, we do not have enough chaperones to send skiers to the mountain.  You may change your choice by returning the permission form to ride the bus and $7 for sugar on snow OR grades 5-8 may remain in Academic Study (and enjoy sugar on snow for $7).     The sugarhouse is not heated.  Full outdoor clothing is required.  
Fish Fry Needs you!  Check your email to sign up for a spot.  Volunteer hours are being recorded in Ren Web, you will be able to watch your hours grow toward your required 60 hours of service.  Mark your calendars for March 24, 31 and April 7.  Be sure to log in your volunteer hours.  Enclosed is a questionnaire concerning volunteer hours.  Please return the completed forms by March 31.  
Lunch menu change:  please note that on March 15th the lunch will be Meatball subs, not spaghetti.  
March 15 – The Bishop will be joining us for a Mass at 1:45.  We will be recognizing our 120 year celebration that day.  
March 17 – is a half day for teacher inservice.  Busses are running.  
Enjoy the weekend.  
